
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 4/24/2013 1:30:23 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Stewardship Council/UC deal 

Isn't there an 854 application? Why advice letter???

Yes, please keep me posted

Michael

On Apr 24, 2013, at 1:02 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Hi Michael,
>
> We are still working on the UC deal. We anticipate filing the advice letter around September/October. Our first 
filing will be a donation to Tuolomme County, which we plan to file in June.

>
> I will keep you posted on the UC filing.
>
> Thanks!
> Meredith
>

■Original Message----
> From: Colvin, Michael lmailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.govl
> Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 12:14 PM
> To: Allen, Meredith
> Subject: Stewardship Council/UC deal

>

>
> Meredith
>
> Hope you are doing well. I wanted to check in on what your anticipated timing for filing an application on the 
Stewardship counsel and UC land deal? My notes had that you all were going to have filed something at the end 
of last year - but I don't recall seeing anything. I'm personally interested and am happy to help from our end.

>
> Thanks!
> Michael
>
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
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> To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/
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